
TUNITAS CREEK BEACH 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

PROJECT TEAM

To learn more and stay involved,  visit
tunitascreekbeach.org

ABOUT FINDING THE BALANCE CORE VALUES
Tunitas Creek Beach will become 
San Mateo County’s newest park! 
The site is 58 acres, with lots of 
interesting history, incredible views, 
and a huge beach. In order to ensure 
the property functions safely and is 
protected for future visitors, we are 
working with the community to create 
adequate parking facilities, provide 
comfort stations and trail access to 
the beach, build a ranger station, and 
design an iconic overlook area.

This will be a recreational and cultural 
resource for everyone. The project 
team will share three alternatives 
that consider changes to the site at a 
minimal, moderate, and intense level.

The goal is to find the right balance 
between providing safe access and 
creating recreational opportunities, 
while restoring sensitive habitat and 
protecting the bluffs and beach from 
detrimental impacts.

San Mateo County community 
members are invited to participate in 
the development of the design through 
meetings and online surveys, which will 
be guided by four core project values:

•   environmental protection

•  education and environmental   
awareness

•  equity and inclusion

•   outdoor experiences.

HELP SAN MATEO COUNTY PARKS PRESERVE AND ENHANCE A SCENIC STRETCH OF 
COASTLINE! COME KICKSTART THE TUNITAS CREEK BEACH TRANSFORMATION BY 

ATTENDING OUR FIRST COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE.

March 14, 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
20775 Cabrillo Highway South

There will be opportunities to explore the site, learn more about the project and property, participate 
in a beach cleanup, and provide your input.

REGISTER AT TUNITASCREEKBEACH.ORG

Beach Cleanup Starts at 10:00 AM!


